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Mass migration from Syria actually European health problem. Civil war continuing in
Syria. Since 2010 displaced officially about 2.5 million refugees in Turkey and led to a serious
health problem. Experts on the issue report that the number of refugees in Turkey is already
above 3 million. Actually, refugee populations constituted over 3 per cents of Turkey's
population. It is reported that to 700,000 refugees and migrants entered the European Union
countries in 2015 and it is estimated that this will exceed 3 million by the end of 2016.

In Turkey, the AFAD (Disaster and Emergency Management) is the major agency in
charge of organizing urgent response to emergencies. United Nations High Commissioner for
Refugees will continue to work closely with the Government of Turkey to support protection
measures and facilitate access to public services.

There are several problems with the regulation and administration of health care
services. According to Ministry of Health data 35,000 Syrians have given birth to Turkey. Doctors
are encountered with various health problems of children and pregnant women in particular,
and are experiencing great difficulties. The worsening situation causes increasing number of
people to move towards Europe and further.

Refugees who cannot get regular and effective health care services, and this turns into
a health problem in these countries. And this heavy burden must directly shoulder by doctors.
We are concerned about the social determinants of health, Illness prevention, the availability
of health care and other areas to prevent abuse, neglect and exploitation. There is a need for
an organized international cooperation and support in this issue. Not only refugees but also
local residents and as always doctors pay the price for this.

We continue to appeal to the international organisation to put the needs of the
individuals at heart of this mass migration. Their needs for housing, food, regular medical care
and simple dignity have been largely overlooked so far. As physicians we have a duty to speak
out about the risks of the health of these desperate people.


